
 

Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council Meeting of 27 February 2003 

12. MCFADDENS ROAD TRAFFIC CALMING 
 
 The Board considered a report from Basil Pettigrew, Traffic Engineer – Community, outlining a 

proposal arising from problems associated with speeding vehicles in McFaddens Road between 
Cranford Street and Croziers Road. 

 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the City Streets Unit continue to monitor speeding and safety concerns in 

McFaddens Road to ensure that the proposed scheme is actioned within the Neighbourhood 
Improvement Works budget when the required ranking is met. 

 
 2. That, in view of the low priority currently given to this project, the Board consider making Board 

project funding available. 
 
 3. That the speed trailer be placed in McFaddens Road over a seven day week, if possible. 


